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                                                      Summer Tidings 2017
Ahoy There High Tiders!

According to the calendar summer is winding down, but if you’re a “local” you know the Grand Strand still has plenty of gorgeous days ahead.  And on that note, we hope you’ll be out and about with time to catch us around town:

August 4th marks our return to the Moose Lodge from 6-9pm, and we are pleased to announce that High Tide Trio  will be appearing monthly throughout the rest of the year.  Check out our website’s   “Upcoming Events” section for details http://www.hightidetrio.com/upcoming-events

On August 12th, 5pm, High Tide Trio makes their debut at Murrell Inlet’s VFW Lodge, located at 4359 US-17 Bus. just South of Bellamy Ave (between Conway National Bank and Palmetto Heritage Bank and Trust) www.vfwpost10420.org .  Now open to the public, you can enjoy dinner and dancing for $10.50 per person. Dinner consists of your choice of either 1lb of ribs or 5 oz filet mignon with baked potato, perfectly prepared by On the Half Shell Restaurant.  Cash bar available. Doors open at 4pm.  Restaurant requires a final headcount so pre-order your meal today by calling VFW at 843-651-6900. Low Country Food Pantry donations welcome.

High Tide Trio returns to Deck 383 (formerly known as K-Rae’s) on Wednesday August 16th at 5:30pm.  Enjoy upscale shabby food and drink, great music and great views with your favorite trio, High Tide.  Reservations recommended:  843-357-3838  www.deck383.com

The Parmelee community has invited us to host their Eclipse party and we continue to enjoy performing at private events.  Planning an event?  Get an online quote at www.hightidetrio.com
Fall 2017 “Brides-to-Be” get preferred pricing for booking High Tide Trio before 8/31/17.

Wishing you smooth sailing ‘til we meet again!

John Audrey & Bill
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